
Date of email: 4/26/2024 – Next Steps After PSEO Acceptance 

 

Dear {{Student’s Name}},  

Congratulations on your admission into the PSEO program at Minnesota State University, 
Mankato!   

Here are your next steps for enrolling this fall semester:  

1. Please expect an email on May 1st with an invitation to access D2L 
orientation.  PSEO orientation is self-paced, online, and asynchronous.  The 
deadline to complete your orientation requirement is July 21st.  

2. Starting June 1st, you can access PSEO advising materials within your D2L 
orientation  The deadline to complete your advising requirement is July 21st.  

3. Enrolling in classes will occur the last week of July.  More information will be 
shared in your orientation about class registration  

Feel free to reach out if you have any questions!   

Sincerely,  

Rachel Hoehn  

Assistant Director of the PSEO Office | she/her/hers 
313 Armstrong Hall | Minnesota State University, Mankato 
507-389-1497 | PSEO Website  
Virtual appointment: SCHEDULE ADVISING MEETING  
 

https://www.mnsu.edu/pseo/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/MinnesotaStateMankatoPSEOOffice@MinnState.edu/bookings/

